
 
 
March 2015 

 
Dear Friend of the Wolves, 

 
The Grand Canyon Wolf Recovery Project is a non-profit organization based in Flagstaff, Arizona, that 
advocates for the recovery of wolves and healthy ecosystems in the Grand Canyon region.  Wolves were 
historically native to Northern Arizona, but were eradicated from the region in the mid 1900s. We hope you will 
partner with us in our efforts to restore these beautiful, intelligent animals to their essential natural role.   
 
On April 11th, 2015 we will host the 6th annual Wild and Scenic Film Festival at the Orpheum Theater, in 
downtown Flagstaff, AZ.  The Festival is always a successful and exciting evening of short films and activities 
meant to inspire and encourage an active community in support of environmental issues. The night will start with 
an opening reception with drinks, door prizes, and music.   
 
We hope your business will partner with us by becoming a silent auction donor for the Wild and Scenic 
Film Festival hosted by The Grand Canyon Wolf Recovery Project. Sponsoring businesses will receive 
advertising in all event publicity. This will include multiple posts on our and our conservation partners’ Facebook 
pages and websites, which combined reach several million people each week, in press materials, and repeatedly 
throughout the event. This is a great opportunity to advertise your business while supporting our only fundraising 
event of the year and our biggest annual outreach event in Flagstaff.  Donations are tax deductible.   
 
The Mexican gray wolf is currently considered the most endangered mammal in North America, with a population 
of only about 109 individuals in the wilds of eastern AZ and western NM.  Our goal is to build positive public 
support for the return of wolves. More information about our organization and work can be found on our website 
www.gcwolfrecovery.org. More information about the film festival on tour can be found at 
www.wildandscenicfilmfestival.org 
 
 
Thank you very much for your support. Please feel free to contact me with any questions you may have. 
 
Kind Regards, 

 
Emily Renn 
Executive Director 
928-202-1325 or emily@gcwolfrecovery.org 

 
 
All donations and contributions to the Grand Canyon Wolf Recovery Project may be considered tax-deductible. The GCWRP 
is a 501(c)3, non-profit organization and their federal tax identification number is 47-1110067.  Please consult with your tax 
advisor. Thank you. 
 



Please Consider a Silent Auction Donation: 
(Complete this form and return with your donation to the Grand Canyon Wolf Recovery Project.) 

 
We would greatly appreciate a response by March 25th, 2015 and pick up date by March 31, 2015.   
Please contact Emily Renn at 928-202-1325 or info@gcwolfrecovery.org if you have any questions. 

 
 

A donation for the silent auction at the Grand Canyon Wolf Recovery Project’s Wild & Scenic Film Festival 
will help us host this event for the greater Flagstaff community and will support our work for wolf recovery. 
 

   
Gold: Donors providing a silent auction item donation with value of $500 or greater. Your logo or business 
name will be included with our sincere thanks on our website and facebook event page with a link to your 

website.  We will recognize your business at the event, including on the film screen and in the printed program.  
We would also like to extend three complementary tickets to you for the Wild & Scenic Film Festival event. 

  
Silver: Donors providing a silent auction item donation with value of $200 or greater.  Your business name 
will be included with our sincere thanks on our website and facebook event page.  We will recognize you at 

the event including on the film screen and in the printed program.  We would also like to extend two 
complementary tickets to you for the Wild & Scenic Film Festival event. 

 
Bronze: Donors providing silent auction item donation with value of $50 or greater.  Your business will 
receive recognition at the event, including on the film screen and in the printed program.  We would also 

like to extend two complementary tickets to you for the Wild & Scenic Film Festival event. 
 

Surprise Us!: Donors providing a silent auction item donation with a value of  your choice under $50.  
Your business will receive recognition in the printed program at the event.  We would also like to extend 

one complementary ticket to you for the Wild & Scenic Film Festival event. 
 
 
 
Please complete this form and return with your donation: 

 
Business Name: _______________________________________________________________________________ 
Contact Person/Position: ________________________________________________________________________ 
Address: _____________________________________________________________________________________ 
Phone: ________________________________Website address: ________________________________________ 
Do you have a computer file of your logo that we may use in your recognition? Yes / No 
Description of Donation:_________________________________________________________________________ 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Value of item or donation: $_________________________________ 
Date available for pick-up or follow-up: _______________________ 
 

 
Thank you so much for your support! 

 


